
  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Visitors Please Note: 

Sacred Heart is a Child Safe School 
 

Here at Sacred Heart, we firmly believe all students 
enrolled, and any child visiting, have the right to feel safe 

and be safe in all school environments and outside of 
school hours.  The wellbeing of children in our care will 

always be our first priority and we have zero tolerance to 
child abuse.  We aim to create a child safe and child 

friendly environment where children feel safe and are free 
to enjoy life to the full without any concern for their safety. 

 
All visitors to our school are mandated to adhere to our  

Child Safe Standards. If you are unsure of what this means, 
please ask our staff. 

 

Child Safety at Sacred Heart is a 
priority. 

Child Safety Information 
for Visitors   


